Upcoming Events: 

Saturday, November 9: Saturday Night Life, 6 pm, Overflow Room
Message by Chris Becker and Music by Clear Waters & Friends

﻿Saturday, November 16: Phil Wickham Singalong Tour, Meet at KFUMC at 6 pm
Our church has preordered tickets for the Phil Wickham Singalong Tour with Kim Walker-Smith and Mack Brock on Saturday, November 16 at Bethel Church. In order to reserve your ticket, contact Rachel at 509-582-2163, ext. 110. Tickets are $20.00. We will meet at KFUMC at 6 pm and ride the church bus to Bethel Church, where we will have the opportunity to worship together! I hope you can join us!

Saturday, November 23: Saturday Night Life, 6 pm, Youth Chapel
Message by Kristi Miller Myhrum and Music by Clear Waters & Friends

Sunday, November 24: ﻿All-Church Thanksgiving Potluck/Advent Decorating,
11:30 am - Decorating is complete
Bring your favorite side dish or dessert to share, and our church will provide the turkey and gravy. Come and join us for a practice run at Thanksgiving’s holiday feast. After we finish the meal, we will decorate the church for the Advent and Christmas season.

Saturday, December 7: ﻿Old Fashioned Christmas, 11 am - 2 pm
We’ll join the Downtown Kennewick Hometown Holiday celebration first, by being in the parade at 10:30 am, then by welcoming the community into our church to share our style of hometown hospitality from 11 am – 2 pm. There will be something for everyone – strolling carolers, entertainment, goodies, and more, including a visit with Santa. We’ll complete the afternoon by singing Christmas carols together. 
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Hi friends,

Just a few things that I wanted to remind you of this week.

Last Sunday I finished up my “Does it matter?” sermon series with an opportunity for us to find places at KFUMC to be part of what God is doing, not only in our church, but in our community. If you didn’t get a chance to turn in the questioners, we were given in worship on Sunday over the next month you can turn those in during worship or to the church office. To all of you who have turned them in thank you for your willingness to serve and for the great new ideas you have been offering!

Also, I wanted to thank all of you that have made donations to the “Pastor’s Discretionary Fund” It is a wonderful tool at my disposal to help people who find themselves with emergency needs. It is wonderful to offer help, on behalf of our congregation. There is still a need to replenish that fund, so if you would like to contribute, please feel free to donate.  Be sure to mark your donation “Pastor’s Discretionary Fund”

Thank you to Starlite Buchholz and Rachel Loomis and their teams for all the hard work of going through years of collected items in the Sunday school and  youth storage areas. They have been removing items damaged by water and making way for us to use the freshly tiled and painted Children’s and Youth areas in the lower level of the church. We are so blessed to have such wonderful staff here at Kennewick First.  I hope you let them know how much you appreciate them!

See you in church my friends!


Pastor Mark

